
 

Posted: Friday, January 13, 2017 

 

 
 
 
 

Notice of Change of Date of 
Regular Meeting 

 

 

The Board of Commissioners of the North Beach Water District 

are providing public notice of a change in date and time of its 

Regular Meeting scheduled for: 

Monday, February 27, 2017 6:00 PM 
2212 272nd Street 
Ocean Park, Washington 98640 

To: 

Friday, February 17, 2017      1:00 PM 
2212 272nd Street 
Ocean Park, Washington 98640 

 


